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DATE: February 25, 2000 

TO: 
FROM: Jason K. Fudge, Division of 

Marshall Willis, Division 

RE: Request to withdraw Ite Application for increase in 
wastewater rates in Seve 

Dr. Mary Bane, Deputy Executive Director, Technical Division 
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Attached is the request of Aloha Utilities, Inc. (Aloha or utility) for withdrawal of Item 
29, from the February 29, 2000 Agenda Conference. On February 9, 2000, the utility filed a 
Petition for Emergency Rule Variance of Rule 2S-30.440(1)(a) and (b), Florida Administrative 
Code. In the letter dated February 24, 2000, the utility stated that it has been able to file the 
information required by Rule 2S-30.440(1)(a) and (b), Florida Administrative Code. Therefore, 
since an emergency rule variance is no longer required the utilit{withdraws its Petition for 
Emergency Variance. 
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